### **Winner Chevrolet**

1624 S Canyon Way Colfax, Ca 95713 (916) 509-8597 **To:** Nathan Haynes El Dorado County 2443 Headington road Placerville, Ca 95667 (530) 642-4900

Prepared by: David Brewer

**Quotation #** D4810

**DATE** July 30, 2025

Replaces: 13-397

Comments or special instructions: Vehicle build and options are in additional pages.

State Contract # 1-22-23-20D

	Description			AMOUNT
2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD 4WD	O Crew Cab 172"	Work Truck		\$ 49,536.00
Options				\$ 14,530.00
Upgrade to long bed				\$ 220.00
**** Please review, sign, a	nd return a cop	oy of the quote a	ınd ****	
**** specs with the PO o	r the vehicle w	ill not be ordere	d. ****	
****Shipping charge added for delive	ries beyond Sacra	amento. No charge f	for will call.****	
			Subtotal	\$ 64,286.00
			DOC Fee	\$ 85.00
(Order Acknowledgment Signatu	re) (Date)	Т	axable Subtotal:	\$ 64,371.00
	Tax Rate(Su	bject to change):	7.250%	\$ 4,666.90
CA Tire Fee: \$1.75 / Per Tire			Tire Fee:	\$8.75
			Delivery Charge:	\$ 150.00
			Total:	\$ 69,196.65

If you have any questions concerning this quotation, contact David Brewer at 916-509-8597 or email at Dbrewer@Lasherauto.com

**THANK YOU FOR YOUR BUSINESS!** 



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)



Note:Photo may not represent exact vehicle or selected equipment.

[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck



This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 2 of 73 Page 1



### **Table of Contents**

- · Vehicle Image
- Dealership Information
- · Window Sticker
- Selected Model and Options
- Standard Equipment
- Weight Rating
- Technical Specifications

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 3 of 73 Page 2

# Winner Chevrolet / Elk Grove Auto Group Prepared By:

Winner Chevrolet / Elk Grove Auto Group

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 4 of 73 Page 3



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

### **Window Sticker**

### **SUMMARY**

[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck

Interior: Jet Black, Cloth seat trim

Exterior 1:Summit White

Exterior 2:No color has been selected.

Engine, Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8

Transmission, 10-Speed automatic

### **OPTIONS**

CODE	MODEL		
CK20943	[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD 172" Work Truck	Crew Cab	
	OPTIONS		
1WT	Work Truck Preferred Equipment Group		\$0.00
5H1	Key equipment, two additional key fobs		\$45.00
9L7	Upfitter switch kit, (5)		\$150.00
AKO	Glass, deep-tinted	Inc.	
AZ3	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench		\$0.00
BHP	Winter Grille Cover	Inc.	
C49	Defogger, rear-window electric	Inc.	
CGN	Chevytec spray-on bedliner	Inc.	
DD8	Mirror, inside rearview auto-dimming	Inc.	
DWI	Mirrors, outside power-adjustable vertical trailering with he auto-dimming upper glass	ated and	\$660.00
E63	Durabed, pickup bed		\$0.00
G4H	GVWR, 11,900 lbs. (5398 kg)		\$0.00
GAZ	Summit White		\$0.00
GU6	Rear axle, 3.42 ratio	Inc.	
H1T	Jet Black, Cloth seat trim		\$0.00
IOR	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system		\$0.00
JHD	Hill Descent Control	Inc.	
K05	Engine block heater	Inc.	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 5 of 73 Page 4



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

K40	Exhaust brake	Inc.	
KW5	Alternator, 220 amps	Inc.	
L5P	Engine, Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8		\$9,990.00
MGM	Transmission, 10-Speed automatic	Inc.	
NHT	Max Trailering Package		\$995.00
NQH	Transfer case, two-speed active		\$200.00
NZZ	Skid Plates	Inc.	
PCV	WT Convenience Package		\$575.00
PYT	Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm) painted steel		\$300.00
QF6	Tires, LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall		\$200.00
QT5	Tailgate, gate function manual with EZ Lift	Inc.	
VK3	License plate kit, front		\$0.00
VQ2	Fleet Processing Option		\$0.00
VYU	Snow Plow Prep/Camper Package		\$150.00
YF5	Emissions, California state requirements		\$0.00
Z6A	Gooseneck/5th Wheel Prep Package		\$1,090.00
<b>Z71</b>	Z71 Off-Road Package		\$175.00
ZYG	Tire, spare LT275/70R18 all-terrain, blackwall		\$0.00
	Battery, heavy-duty dual 730 cold-cranking amps/70 Amp-hr	Inc.	
	Suspension, Off-Road	Inc.	
	Capped Fuel Fill	Inc.	

### **FUEL ECONOMY**

Est City:N/A

Est Highway:N/A

Est Highway Cruising Range:N/A

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 6 of 73 Page 5



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck

<b>Selected Model</b>	and Options			
MODEL				
CODE	MODEL			
CK20943	2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work	Γruck		
COLORS				
CODE	DESCRIPTION			
GAZ	Summit White			
BODY CODE				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
E63	Durabed, pickup bed (STD)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
EMISSIONS				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
YF5	Emissions, California state requirements	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
ENGINE				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
L5P	Engine, Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 B20-Diesel compatible, (470 hp [350.5 kW] @ 2800 rpm, 975 lb-ft of torque [1322 Nm] @ 1600 rpm) (Regular Cab model requires (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
TRANSMISSION				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
MGM	Transmission, 10-Speed automatic (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine. Not available with (PTO) Power Take-off.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

25-1395 F 7 of 73 Jul 30, 2025 Page 6



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

GVWR			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
G4H	GVWR, 11,900 lbs. (5398 kg) (Included and only available with CK20943 model and (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine with 18" or 20" wheels and (NHT) Max Trailering Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
AXLE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
GU6	Rear axle, 3.42 ratio (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
PREFERRED EQUI	PMENT GROUP		
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
1WT	Work Truck Preferred Equipment Group includes standard equipment	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
WHEELS			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
PYT	Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm) painted steel	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
TIRES			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
QF6	Tires, LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall (Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete. Included with (ANQ) Alaskan Snow Plow Special Edition.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
SPARE TIRE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
ZYG	Tire, spare LT275/70R18 all-terrain, blackwall (Included with (ANQ) Alaskan Snow Plow Special Edition. Included and only available with (QF6) LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall tires with (E63) Durabed, pickup bed.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 8 of 73 Page 7



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

PAINT			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
GAZ	Summit White	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
SEAT TYPE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
AZ3	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench with covered armrest storage and under-seat storage (lockable) (STD)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
SEAT TRIM			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
H1T	Jet Black, Cloth seat trim	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
RADIO			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
IOR	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system 7" diagonal HD color touchscreen, AM/FM stereo, Bluetooth audio streaming for 2 active devices, voice command pass-through to phone, Wireless Apple CarPlay and Wireless Android Auto compatibility (STD)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Data Version: 20034. Data Opuateu. 3ui 23, 2023 0.43.00 1 W 1 D 1.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 9 of 73 Page 8



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - PACKAGE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
Z6A	Gooseneck/5th Wheel Prep Package Hitch platform to accept Gooseneck or 5th Wheel hitch. Includes hitch platform with tray to accept ball, stamped bed holes with removable caps installed and bed mounted 7-pin trailer harness (similar to UY2 harness). (Regular Cab model requires (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package. Includes (CGN) Chevytec spray-on bedliner. Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
NHT	Max Trailering Package includes 3500 HD Frame, 3500 HD Leaf Springs, 12" Rear axle and 3500 HD Shock Package (Requires (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package, (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine, and 18" or 20" wheels and tires, except (PTW) 18" high gloss Black aluminum wheels, which is not available. Note: bed caps for the holes will not be provided. Requires (Z6A) Gooseneck/5th Wheel Prep Package. Not available on CC20903, Double Cab models or with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
PCV	WT Convenience Package includes (QT5) EZ Lift power lock and release tailgate, (AKO) tinted windows, (C49) rear-window defogger, (DBG) power trailer mirrors with heated upper glass and manual extending/folding (Required on Regular Cab models with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine. (DBG) trailer mirrors may be upgraded to (DWI) trailer mirrors or (DLN) mirrors. Regular Cab models require (DWI) trailer mirrors or (DLN) mirrors.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
Z71	Z71 Off-Road Package includes (Z71) Off-Road suspension with off-road tuned twin tube Rancho shocks, (JHD) Hill Descent Control and (NZZ) skid plates (transfer case and oil pan) (Requires 4WD model. Includes (QXT) LT265/70R17 all-terrain, blackwall tires. "4X4" decals on bed are replaced with "Z71" fender badge. Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
VYU	Snow Plow Prep/Camper Package includes (KW5) 220-amp alternator, includes increased front GAWR on Heavy Duty models, (NZZ) skid plates (transfer case and oil pan), pass through dash grommet hole and roof emergency light provisions. Contact GM Upfitter Integration at www.gmupfitter.com for plow installation details and assistance. Note: if ordered for Camper usage, recommend ordering (UY2) Trailering wiring provisions (Requires 4WD model. Upgradeable to (KHF) Dual alternators (220-amp primary, 170-amp auxiliary). Included with (ANQ) Alaskan Snow Plow Special Edition. Not available with (F60) Heavy Duty Front Spring/Camper Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 10 of 73 Page 9

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

	4	
1	$\checkmark$	Complete

ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - MECHANICAL			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
K05	Engine block heater (Included with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo- Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
JHD	Hill Descent Control (Included and only available with (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
NQH	Transfer case, two-speed active electronic Autotrac with push button control (Requires a Fleet or Government Sales order and 4WD.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
<u>—</u>	Battery, heavy-duty dual 730 cold-cranking amps/70 Amp-hr maintenance-free with rundown protection and retained accessory power (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo -Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
KW5	Alternator, 220 amps (Included with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo- Diesel V8 engine or (VYU) Snow Plow Prep/Camper Package. Free flow on (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
NZZ	Skid Plates protect the oil pan, front axle and transfer case (Included with (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package or (VYU) Snow Plow Prep/Camper Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
<u>—</u>	Suspension, Off-Road includes twin-tube shocks (Included and only available with (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
<u>—</u>	Capped Fuel Fill (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine or (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
K40	Exhaust brake (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

25-1395 F 11 of 73 Page 10 Jul 30, 2025

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

ADDITIONAL EQ	UIPMENT - EXTERIOR		
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
ВНР	Winter Grille Cover (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
DWI	Mirrors, outside power-adjustable vertical trailering with heated and auto-dimming upper glass lower convex mirrors, turn signal indicators, puddle lamps, (U12) perimeter lighting, auxiliary lighting, power folding/manual extending (extends 3.31" [84.25mm]) (Requires (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package. Includes (DD8) auto-dimming rearview mirror. (DD8) auto-dimming mirror will be upgraded to (DRZ) Rear Camera Mirror or (DRC) Partial video display rearview mirror when (UVO) Bed View Camera is ordered.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
AKO	Glass, deep-tinted (Included with (PCV) WT Convenience Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
CGN	Chevytec spray-on bedliner Black (does not include spray-on liner on tailgate due to Black composite inner panel) (Included with (Z6A) Gooseneck/5th Wheel Prep Package or (ANQ) Alaskan Snow Plow Special Edition. Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete. Available with Ship Thru code (SQE), (TCE) or (TCH), not available with any other Ship Thru code.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
VK3	License plate kit, front (will be shipped to orders with ship-to states that require front license plate)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
QT5	Tailgate, gate function manual with EZ Lift includes power lock and release (Included and only available with (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package.	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 12 of 73 Page 11



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

ADDITIONAL EQUI	PMENT - INTERIOR				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT		
9L7	Upfitter switch kit, (5) Provides 3-30 amp and 2-20 amp configurable circuits to facilitate installation of aftermarket electrical accessories. Kit with all required parts will be shipped loose with the truck for installation by the dealer or upfitter at customer expense. Installation instructions and technical assistance available at www.gmupfitter.com.	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
C49	Defogger, rear-window electric (Included with (PCV) WT Convenience Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
DD8	Mirror, inside rearview auto-dimming (Included and only available with (DWI) trailer mirrors. Not available with (DRZ) Rear Camera Mirror.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
5H1	Key equipment, two additional key fobs Provides two additional spare key fobs for a total of (4). Note: programming of key fobs is at customer's expense. (Requires (SAF) spare tire lock. Not available with SEO (5Z4) spare wheel, carrier and lock delete or (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
ADDITIONAL EQUIP	DDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - OTHER				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT		
VQ2	Fleet Processing Option	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
	Options Total	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 13 of 73 Page 12



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

### **Standard Equipment**

Otaridara Equip	mone .
Package	
	Trailering Package includes trailer hitch, 7-pin connector and (CTT) Hitch Guidance (Deleted when (ZW9) pickup bed delete is ordered.)
Mechanical	
	Engine, 6.6L V8 with Direct Injection and Variable Valve Timing, gasoline, (401 hp [299 kW] @ 5200 rpm, 464 lb -ft of torque [629 N-m] @ 4000 rpm) (STD)
	Transmission, 10-Speed automatic (STD) (Standard with (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine.)
	Rear axle, 3.73 ratio (Requires (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine. Not available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)
	Durabed, pickup bed (STD)
	GVWR, 10,650 lbs. (4831 kg) (STD) (Included and only available with CK20903 model and (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine with 18" or 20" wheels or CK20943 and (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine with 17" wheels.)
	Push Button Start
	Air filter, heavy-duty
	Air filtration monitoring
	Transfer case, two-speed electronic shift with push button controls (Requires 4WD models.)
	Auto-locking rear differential
	Four wheel drive
	Cooling, external engine oil cooler
	Cooling, auxiliary external transmission oil cooler
	Battery, heavy-duty 720 cold-cranking amps/80 Amp-hr maintenance-free with rundown protection and retained accessory power (Included and only available with (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine.)
	Alternator, 170 amps (Requires (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine.)
	Trailer brake controller, integrated
	Frame, fully-boxed, hydroformed front section and a fully-boxed stamped rear section
	Recovery hooks, front, frame-mounted, Black
	Suspension Package
	Steering, Recirculating Ball with smart flow power steering system
	Brakes, 4-wheel antilock, 4-wheel disc with DURALIFE rotors
	Brake lining wear indicator
	Capless Fuel Fill (Requires (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine. Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Exhaust, single, side

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 14 of 73 Page 13



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Exterior	
	Wheels, 17" (43.2 cm) painted steel, Silver (STD) (Not currently available to order.)
	Tires, LT245/75R17E all-season, blackwall (STD)
	Tire, spare LT245/75R17E all-season, blackwall (STD) (Included and only available with (QHQ) LT245/75R17 all-season, blackwall tires with (E63) Durabed, pickup bed. Available to order when (ZW9) pickup bed delete and (QHQ) LT245/75R17E all-season, blackwall tires are ordered.)
	Tire carrier lock keyed cylinder lock that utilizes same key as ignition and door (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Bumpers, front, Black
	Bumpers, rear, Black
	CornerStep, rear bumper
	BedStep, Black integrated on forward portion of bed on driver and passenger side (Deleted when (ZW9) pickubed delete is ordered.)
	Moldings, beltline, Black
	Cargo tie downs (12), fixed rated at 500 lbs per corner (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Headlamps, halogen reflector with halogen Daytime Running Lamps
	IntelliBeam, automatic high beam on/off
	Taillamps with incandescent tail, stop and reverse lights
	Lamps, cargo area, cab mounted integrated with center high mount stop lamp, with switch in bank on left side steering wheel
	Mirrors, outside high-visibility vertical trailering lower convex mirrors, manual-folding/extending (extends 3.31" [84.25mm]), molded in Black (Not included on Regular Cab models.)
	Mirror caps, Black
	Glass, solar absorbing, tinted
	Tailgate, standard (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Tailgate and bed rail protection cap, top
	Tailgate, locking, utilizes same key as ignition and door (Upgraded to (QT5) EZ Lift power lock and release tailgate when (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package is ordered. Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Tailgate, gate function manual, no EZ Lift (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Door handles, Black grained
ntertainment	
	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system 7" diagonal HD color touchscreen, AM/FM stereo, Bluetooth audio streaming for 2 active devices, voice command pass-through to phone, Wireless Apple CarPlay and Wireless Android Auto compatibility (STD)
	Audio system feature, 6-speaker system (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 15 of 73 Page 14



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Entertainment	
Lincitamment	Wireless phone projection for Apple CarPlay and Android Auto
	Bluetooth for phone connectivity to vehicle infotainment system
	Wi-Fi Hotspot capable (Terms and limitations apply. See onstar.com or dealer for details.)
Interior	
	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench with covered armrest storage and under-seat storage (lockable) (STD)
	Vinyl seat trim
	Seat adjuster, driver 4-way manual
	Seat adjuster, passenger 4-way manual
	Seat, rear 60/40 folding bench (folds up), 3-passenger (includes child seat top tether anchor) (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Floor covering, rubberized-vinyl (Not available with LPO floor liners.)
	Steering wheel, urethane
	Steering column, Tilt-Wheel, manual with wheel locking security feature
	Instrument cluster 6-gauge cluster featuring speedometer, fuel level, engine temperature, tachometer, voltage and oil pressure
	Driver Information Center, 3.5" diagonal monochromatic display
	Exterior Temperature Display located in radio display
	Compass located in instrument cluster
	Rear Seat Reminder (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Window, power front, drivers express up/down
	Window, power front, passenger express down
	Windows, power rear, express down (Not available with Regular Cab models.)
	Door locks, power
	Remote Keyless Entry with 2 transmitters
	Cruise control, electronic with set and resume speed, steering wheel-mounted
	USB Ports, 2, Charge/Data ports located on instrument panel
	Power outlet, front auxiliary, 12-volt
	Air conditioning, single-zone
	Air vents, rear, heating/cooling (Not available on Regular Cab models.)
	Mirror, inside rearview, manual tilt
	Assist handles front A-pillar mounted for driver and passenger, rear B-pillar mounted

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 16 of 73 Page 15



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Interior	
	Chevrolet Connected Access capable (Subject to terms. See onstar.com or dealer for details.)
Safety-Mechanical	
	Automatic Emergency Braking
	Front Pedestrian Braking
	StabiliTrak stability control system with Proactive Roll Avoidance and traction control, includes electronic trailer sway control and hill start assist
Safety-Exterior	
	Daytime Running Lamps with automatic exterior lamp control
Safety-Interior	
	Airbags, Dual-stage frontal airbags for driver and front outboard passenger; Seat-mounted side-impact airbags for driver and front outboard passenger; Head-curtain airbags for front and rear outboard seating positions; Includes front outboard Passenger Sensing System for frontal outboard passenger airbag (Always use seat belts and child restraints. Children are safer when properly secured in a rear seat in the appropriate child restraint. See the Owner's Manual for more information.)
	OnStar Services capable (See onstar.com for details and limitations. Services vary by model. Service plan required.)
	HD Rear Vision Camera (Deleted when (ZW9) pickup bed delete is ordered.)
	Hitch Guidance dynamic single line to aid in trailer alignment for hitching (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Lane Departure Warning
	Following Distance Indicator
	Forward Collision Alert
	Seat Belt Adjustable Guide Loops, front row only (Included and only available on Crew Cab and Double Cab models.)
	Buckle to Drive prevents vehicle from being shifted out of Park until driver seat belt is fastened; times out after 20 seconds and encourages seat belt use, can be turned on and off in Settings menu
	Rear Seat Belt Indicator (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Teen Driver a configurable feature that lets you activate customizable vehicle settings associated with a key fob, to help encourage safe driving behavior. It can limit certain available vehicle features, and it prevents certain safety systems from being turned off. An in-vehicle report card gives you information on driving habits and helps you to continue to coach your new driver
	Tire Pressure Monitoring System

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 17 of 73 Page 16



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck ( Complete)



### Safety-Interior

OnStar Basics (OnStar Fleet Basics for Fleet) Drive confidently with core OnStar services including remote commands, built-in voice assistance, real-time traffic and navigation, and Automatic Crash Response to help if you're in need. (Requires (UE1) OnStar. OnStar Basics includes remote commands, Navigation, Voice Assistance, and Automatic Crash Response, for eligible vehicles with compatible software. OnStar Basics is standard for 8 years; OnStar plan, working electrical system, cell reception and GPS signal required. OnStar links to emergency services. Service coverage varies with conditions and location. Service availability, features and functionality vary by device and software version. See onstar.com for details and limitations.)

### **Processing-Other**

Trailering Information Label provides max trailer ratings for tongue weight, conventional, gooseneck and 5th wheel trailering (Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)

### WARRANTY

Warranty Note: <<< Preliminary 2026 Warranty >>>

Basic Years: 3

Basic Miles/km: 36,000 Drivetrain Years: 5 Drivetrain Miles/km: 60,000

Drivetrain Note: 3.0L & 6.0L Duramax® Turbo-Diesel engines, and certain commercial, government, and

qualified fleet vehicles: 5 years/100,000 miles

Corrosion Years (Rust-Through): 6

Corrosion Years: 3

Corrosion Miles/km (Rust-Through): 100,000

Corrosion Miles/km: 36,000 Roadside Assistance Years: 5 Roadside Assistance Miles/km: 60,000

Roadside Assistance Note: 3.0L & 6.0L Duramax® Turbo-Diesel engines, and certain commercial, government,

and qualified fleet vehicles: 5 years/100,000 miles Maintenance Note: First Visit: 12 Months/12,000 Miles

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

25-1395 F 18 of 73 Jul 30, 2025 Page 17



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

### **Weight Ratings**

WEIGHT RATINGS				
Front Gross Axle Weight Rating:	6000 lbs			
Rear Gross Axle Weight Rating:	7250 lbs			
Gross Vehicle Weight Rating:	11900.00 lbs			

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

25-1395 F 19 of 73 Jul 30, 2025 Page 18



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

### **Technical Specifications**

Powertrain			
Transmission			
Drivetrain	Four Wheel Drive	Trans Order Code	MGM
Trans Type	10	Trans Description Cont.	Automatic
Trans Description Cont. Again	N/A	First Gear Ratio (:1)	4.54
Second Gear Ratio (:1)	2.87	Third Gear Ratio (:1)	2.06
Fourth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.72	Fifth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.48
Sixth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.26	Reverse Ratio (:1)	4.54
Clutch Size	N/A	Trans Power Take Off	N/A
Final Drive Axle Ratio (:1)	N/A	Transfer Case Model	N/A
Transfer Case Gear Ratio (:1), High	N/A	Transfer Case Gear Ratio (:1), Low	N/A
Transfer Case Power Take Off	N/A	Seventh Gear Ratio (:1)	1.00
Eighth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.85	Ninth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.69
Tenth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.63		
Mileage			
EPA Fuel Economy Est - Hwy	N/A	Cruising Range - City	N/A
EPA Fuel Economy Est - City	N/A	Fuel Economy Est-Combined	N/A
Cruising Range - Hwy	N/A	Estimated Battery Range	N/A
Engine			
Engine Order Code	L5P	Engine Type	Turbocharged Diesel V8
Displacement	6.6L/-TBD-	Fuel System	N/A
SAE Net Horsepower @ RPM	470 @ 2800	SAE Net Torque @ RPM	975 @ 1600
Engine Oil Cooler	Yes		
Electrical			
Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (Primary)	730	Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (2nd)	730
Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (3rd)	N/A	Maximum Alternator Capacity (amps)	220

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

25-1395 F 20 of 73 Jul 30, 2025 Page 19



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Cooling System			
Total Cooling System Capacity	N/A		
ehicle			
Emissions			
Tons/yr of CO2 Emissions @ 15K mi/year	N/A	EPA Greenhouse Gas Score	N/A
hassis			
nassis			
Weight Information			
Standard Weight - Front	0.00 lbs	Standard Weight - Rear	0.00 lbs
Base Curb Weight	N/A	Gross Axle Wt Rating - Front	6000 lbs
Gross Axle Wt Rating - Rear	7250 lbs	Curb Weight - Front	4070 lbs
Curb Weight - Rear	2848 lbs	Option Weight - Front	0.00 lbs
Option Weight - Rear	0.00 lbs	Reserve Axle Capacity - Front	1930.00 lbs
Reserve Axle Capacity - Rear	4402.00 lbs	As Spec'd Curb Weight	6918.00 lbs
As Spec'd Payload	4982.00 lbs	Maximum Payload Capacity	4982.00 lbs
Gross Combined Wt Rating	30000 lbs	Gross Axle Weight Rating	13250.00 lbs
Curb Weight	6918.00 lbs	Reserve Axle Capacity	6332.00 lbs
Total Option Weight	0.00 lbs	Payload Weight Front	0 lbs
Payload Weight Rear	0 lbs	Gross Vehicle Weight Rating	11900.00 lbs
Frailering			
Dead Weight Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	5000 lbs	Dead Weight Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	500 lbs
Wt Distributing Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	20000 lbs	Wt Distributing Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	2000 lbs
Fifth Wheel Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	21490 lbs	Fifth Wheel Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	5372 lbs
Maximum Trailering Capacity	20000 lbs		
Frame			
Frame Type	Hydroformed	Sect Modulus Rails Only	N/A
Frame RBM	N/A	Frame Strength	N/A
Frame Thickness	N/A		

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 21 of 73 Page 20



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

hassis			
Suspension			
Suspension Type - Front	Short/Long Arm	Suspension Type - Rear	Multi-Leaf Springs
Spring Capacity - Front	N/A	Spring Capacity - Rear	N/A
Axle Type - Front	N/A	Axle Type - Rear	N/A
Axle Capacity - Front	N/A	Axle Capacity - Rear	N/A
Axle Ratio (:1) - Front	N/A	Axle Ratio (:1) - Rear	3.42
Shock Absorber Diameter - Front	51 mm	Shock Absorber Diameter - Rear	51 mm
Stabilizer Bar Diameter - Front	1.38 in	Stabilizer Bar Diameter - Rear	N/A
Tires			
Front Tire Order Code	QF6	Rear Tire Order Code	QF6
Spare Tire Order Code	ZYG	Front Tire Size	LT275/70R18
Rear Tire Size	LT275/70R18	Spare Tire Size	LT275/70R18
Front Tire Capacity	N/A	Rear Tire Capacity	N/A
Spare Tire Capacity	N/A	Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Front	N/A
Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Rear	N/A	Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Spare	N/A
Wheels			
Front Wheel Size	18 x -TBD- in	Rear Wheel Size	18 x -TBD- in
Spare Wheel Size	18 x -TBD- in	Front Wheel Material	Steel
Rear Wheel Material	Steel	Spare Wheel Material	N/A
Steering			
Steering Type	Pwr	Steering Ratio (:1), Overall	N/A
Steering Ratio (:1), On Center	N/A	Steering Ratio (:1), At Lock	N/A
Turning Diameter - Curb to Curb	57 ft	Turning Diameter - Wall to Wall	N/A
Brakes			
Brake Type	Pwr	Brake ABS System	4-Wheel
Brake ABS System (Second Line)	N/A	Disc - Front (Yes or )	Yes
Disc - Rear (Yes or )	Yes	Front Brake Rotor Diam x Thickness	14.0 x 1.6 in
Rear Brake Rotor Diam x Thickness	14.1 x 1.3 in	Drum - Rear (Yes or )	N/A

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 22 of 73 Page 21



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD (CK20943) 4WD Crew Cab 172" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

hassis			
Brakes			
Rear Drum Diam x Width	N/A		
Fuel Tank			
Fuel Tank Capacity, Approx	36 gal	Aux Fuel Tank Capacity, Approx	N/A
Fuel Tank Location	N/A	Aux Fuel Tank Location	N/A
imensions			
nterior Dimensions			
Passenger Capacity	6	Front Head Room	43.03 in
Front Leg Room	44.53 in	Front Shoulder Room	66.02 in
Front Hip Room	61.18 in	Second Head Room	40.12 in
Second Leg Room	43.4 in	Second Shoulder Room	65.3 in
Second Hip Room	60.24 in		
Exterior Dimensions			
Wheelbase	172 in	Length, Overall w/o rear bumper	N/A
Length, Overall w/rear bumper	N/A	Length, Overall	266.06 in
Width, Max w/o mirrors	81.85 in	Height, Overall	79.65 in
Overhang, Front	N/A	Overhang, Rear w/o bumper	N/A
Front Bumper to Back of Cab	N/A	Cab to Axle	55.24 in
Cab to End of Frame	N/A	Ground to Top of Load Floor	N/A
Ground to Top of Frame	N/A	Frame Width, Rear	N/A
Ground Clearance, Front	10.08 in	Ground Clearance, Rear	10.08 in
Body Length	0.00 ft	Cab to Body	N/A
Cargo Area Dimensions			
Cargo Box Length @ Floor	98.27 in	Cargo Box Width @ Top, Rear	N/A
Cargo Box Width @ Floor	71.4 in	Cargo Box Width @ Wheelhousings	50.55 in
Cargo Box (Area) Height	21 in	Tailgate Width	N/A
Cargo Volume	83.5 ft <sup>3</sup>	Ext'd Cab Cargo Volume	N/A

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 23 of 73 Page 22

### **Winner Chevrolet**

1624 S Canyon Way Colfax, Ca 95713 (916) 509-8597 **To:** Nathan Haynes El Dorado County 2443 Headington road Placerville, Ca 95667 (530) 642-4900

Prepared by: David Brewer

Quotation # D4808

**DATE** July 30, 2025

Replaces: 12-118

Comments or special instructions: Vehicle build and options are in additional pages.

State Contract # 1-22-23-20D

	Description			AMOUNT
2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 4WD C	rew Cab 147" Wo	ork Truck		\$ 43,605.00
Options				\$ 4,215.00
**** Please review, sign, a	ınd return a co	py of the quote a	and ****	
**** specs with the PO	or the vehicle w	ill not be ordere	d. ****	
****Shipping charge added for delive	eries beyond Sacra	amento. No charge	for will call.****	
			Subtotal	\$ 47,820.00
		-	DOC Fee	\$ 85.00
(Order Acknowledgment Signatu	ıre) (Date)	Т	axable Subtotal:	\$ 47,905.00
	Tax Rate(Su	bject to change):	7.250%	\$ 3,473.11
CA Tire Fee: \$1.75 / Per Tire			Tire Fee:	\$8.75
			Delivery Charge:	\$ 150.00
			Total:	\$ 51,536.86

If you have any questions concerning this quotation, contact David Brewer at 916-509-8597 or email at Dbrewer@Lasherauto.com

**THANK YOU FOR YOUR BUSINESS!** 



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )





Note:Photo may not represent exact vehicle or selected equipment.

### [Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck



This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

25-1395 F 25 of 73 Jul 30, 2025 Page 1



### **Table of Contents**

- · Vehicle Image
- Dealership Information
- · Window Sticker
- Selected Model and Options
- Standard Equipment
- Weight Rating
- Technical Specifications

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 26 of 73 Page 2

# Winner Chevrolet / Elk Grove Auto Group Prepared By:

Winner Chevrolet / Elk Grove Auto Group

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 27 of 73 Page 3



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

### **Window Sticker**

### **SUMMARY**

[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck

MSRP:\$45,900.00

Interior: Jet Black, Cloth seat trim

Exterior 1:Summit White

Exterior 2:No color has been selected.

Engine, 5.3L EcoTec3 V8

Transmission, 10-speed automatic, electronically controlled

### **OPTIONS**

DELIONS			
CODE	MODEL		MSRP
CK10543	[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crev 147" Work Truck	w Cab	\$45,900.00
	OPTIONS		
1WT	Work Truck Preferred Equipment Group		\$0.00
5H1	Key equipment, two additional key fobs.		\$45.00
AKO	Glass, deep-tinted	Inc.	
AZ3	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench		\$0.00
C49	Defogger, rear-window electric	Inc.	
C5Y	GVWR, 7100 lbs. (3221 kg)	Inc.	
CTT	Hitch Guidance	Inc.	
DLF	Mirrors, outside heated power-adjustable	Inc.	
G80	Auto-locking rear differential	Inc.	
GAZ	Summit White		\$0.00
GU5	Rear axle, 3.23 ratio	Inc.	
H1T	Jet Black, Cloth seat trim		\$0.00
IOR	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system		\$0.00
JHD	Hill Descent Control	Inc.	
JL1	Trailer brake controller, integrated		\$275.00
K47	Air filter, heavy-duty	Inc.	
KC4	Cooling, external engine oil cooler	Inc.	
KNP	Cooling, auxiliary external transmission oil cooler	Inc.	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 28 of 73 Page 4



### [Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

KW7	Alternator, 170 amps		\$0.00
L84	Engine, 5.3L EcoTec3 V8		\$1,595.00
MHT	Transmission, 10-speed automatic, electronically controlled	Inc.	
NQH	Transfer case, two-speed	Inc.	
NZZ	Skid Plates	Inc.	
PCV	WT Convenience Package	Inc.	
PEB	WT Value Package		\$960.00
RC5	Tires, LT265/70R17C all-terrain, blackwall		\$395.00
RD6	Wheels, 17" x 8" (43.2 cm x 20.3 cm) Ultra Silver painted steel		\$0.00
RHM	Tire, spare, LT265/70R17, all-terrain, blackwall	Inc.	
VK3	License plate kit, front		\$0.00
/Q2	Fleet Processing Option		\$0.00
YF5	Emissions, California state requirements		\$0.00
Z71	Z71 Off-Road Package		\$945.00
Z82	Trailering Package	Inc.	
	SUBTOTAL		\$49,615.00
	Adjustments Total		\$0.00
	Destination Charge		\$2,595.00
	TOTAL PRICE		\$52,210.00

### **FUEL ECONOMY**

Est City:16 (2025) MPG

Est Highway:19 (2025) MPG

Est Highway Cruising Range:456.00 mi

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 29 of 73 Page 5



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

Selected Mod	el and Options			
MODEL				
CODE	MODEL			
CK10543	2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truc	ck		
COLORS				
CODE	DESCRIPTION			
GAZ	Summit White			
EMISSIONS				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
YF5	Emissions, California state requirements	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
ENGINE				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
L84	Engine, 5.3L EcoTec3 V8 (355 hp [265 kW] @ 5600 rpm, 383 lb-ft of torque [518 Nm] @ 4100 rpm); featuring available Dynamic Fuel Management that enables the engine to operate in 17 different patterns between 2 and 8 cylinders, depending on demand, to optimize power delivery and efficiency (Not available with C*10703 Regular Cab model. Retail orders require (G80) auto-locking differential. Fleet or Government order types require (G80) auto-locking differential on CC10543 Crew Cab models.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
TRANSMISSION				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
MHT	Transmission, 10-speed automatic, electronically controlled with overdrive and tow/haul mode. Includes Cruise Grade Braking and Powertrain Grade Braking (Included and only available with (L84) 5.3L EcoTec3 V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	

GVWR	GVWR		
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
C5Y	GVWR, 7100 lbs. (3221 kg) (Requires Crew Cab 4WD model with (L84) 5.3L EcoTec3 V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 30 of 73 Page 6



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

AXLE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
GU5	Rear axle, 3.23 ratio (Included and only available with (L84) 5.3L EcoTec3 V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
PREFERRED EQUI	PMENT GROUP		
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
1WT	Work Truck Preferred Equipment Group includes standard equipment	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
WHEELS			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
RD6	Wheels, 17" x 8" (43.2 cm x 20.3 cm) Ultra Silver painted steel (STD)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
TIRES			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
RC5	Tires, LT265/70R17C all-terrain, blackwall	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
SPARE TIRE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
RHM	Tire, spare, LT265/70R17, all-terrain, blackwall (When equipped with (E63) Durabed, pickup bed, included and only available with (RC5) LT265/70R17C all-terrain, blackwall tires. Available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete and requires (RC5) LT265/70R17C all-terrain, blackwall tires.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
PAINT			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
GAZ	Summit White	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 31 of 73 Page 7



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

SEAT TYPE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
AZ3	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench with covered armrest storage and under-seat storage (lockable) (STD)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
SEAT TRIM			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
H1T	Jet Black, Cloth seat trim	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
RADIO			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
IOR	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system 7" diagonal HD color touchscreen, AM/FM stereo, Bluetooth audio streaming for 2	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 32 of 73 Page 8



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

ADDITIONAL EQUI	ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - PACKAGE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
PEB	WT Value Package includes (PCV) WT Convenience Package and (Z82) Trailering Package (Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.) *GROSS*	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
Z71	Z71 Off-Road Package includes (Z71) Off-Road suspension, (JHD) Hill Descent Control, (NZZ) skid plates and (K47) heavy-duty air filter (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab 4WD model, (L84) 5.3L EcoTec3 V8 engine and AT or MT tires. Includes Z71 hard badge, (G80) locking differential and (NQH) 2-speed transfer case. Not available with (L3B) TurboMax engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
PCV	WT Convenience Package includes (AKO) tinted windows, (C49) rear-window defogger and (DLF) power mirrors (Upgradeable to (DPO) trailer mirrors and includes (DD8) auto dimming rearview mirror.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
Z82	Trailering Package includes trailer hitch, 7-pin and 4-pin connectors and (CTT) Hitch Guidance (With (L84) 5.3L EcoTec3 V8 engine requires (G80) locking differential. Included with (PEB) WT Value Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 33 of 73 Page 9



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

DITIONAL EQUIPMENT - MECHANICAL			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
JHD	Hill Descent Control (Included and only available with (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package or (9C1) Police Pursuit Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
NQH	Transfer case, two-speed electronic Autotrac with push button control (4WD models only) (Included and only available with (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package or (9C1) Police Pursuit Package. Free flow requires Regular Cab model.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
G80	Auto-locking rear differential (Required with (L84) 5.3L EcoTec3 V8 engine when (Z82) Trailering Package is ordered. Included with (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package or (9C1) Police Pursuit Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
KC4	Cooling, external engine oil cooler (Included and only available with V8 engines.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
KNP	Cooling, auxiliary external transmission oil cooler (Included and only available with V8 engines.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
K47	Air filter, heavy-duty (Included and only available with (BAQ) Work Truck Package, (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package, (VYU) Snow Plow Prep Package, (5W4) Special Service Package or (9C1) Police Pursuit Package. Available free flow as a SEO.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
KW7	Alternator, 170 amps (Included and only available with (L84) 5.3L EcoTec3 V8 engine. Not available with (L3B) TurboMax engine or (VYU) Snow Plow Prep Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
JL1	Trailer brake controller, integrated (Requires (Z82) Trailering Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
NZZ	Skid Plates (Included and only available with (BAQ) Work Truck Package, (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package, (VYU) Snow Plow Prep Package or (9C1) Police Pursuit Package. Available free flow with Fleet or Government order type.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

ADDITIONAL EQU	ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - EXTERIOR			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
DLF	Mirrors, outside heated power-adjustable (Standard on Regular Cab models. Included and only available with (PCV) WT Convenience Package on Crew Cab and Double Cab models. When (PQA) WT Safety Package is ordered, includes (DP6) high gloss Black mirror caps.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
AKO	Glass, deep-tinted (Included with (PCV) WT Convenience Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
VK3	License plate kit, front (will be shipped to orders with ship-to states that require front license plate)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 34 of 73 Page 10



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

DDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - INTERIOR				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
C49	Defogger, rear-window electric (Included with (PCV) WT Convenience Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
5H1	Key equipment, two additional key fobs. Provides two additional spare key fobs for a total of (4). NOTE: programming of key fobs is at customer's expense. (Requires (SAF) spare tire lock. Not available with SEO (5Z4) spare wheel, carrier and lock delete or (AMF) Remote keyless entry package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
DITIONAL EQUI	PMENT - SAFETY-INTERIOR			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
СТТ	Hitch Guidance dynamic single line to aid in trailer alignment for hitching (Included and only available with (Z82) Trailering Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
DDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - OTHER				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
VQ2	Fleet Processing Option	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 35 of 73 Page 11



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

### **Standard Equipment**

Standard Equi	pment
Package	
	Chevy Safety Assist includes (UHY) Automatic Emergency Braking, (UKJ) Front Pedestrian Braking, (UHX) Lane Keep Assist with Lane Departure Warning, (UE4) Following Distance Indicator, (UEU) Forward Collision Alert and (TQ5) IntelliBeam
Mechanical	
	Durabed, pickup bed
	Engine, TurboMax (310 hp [231 kW] @ 5600 rpm, 430 lb-ft of torque [583 Nm] @ 3000 rpm) (STD) (Not available with (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package, (VYU) Snow Plow Prep Package or (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Transmission, 8-speed automatic, electronically controlled with overdrive and tow/haul mode. Includes Cruise Grade Braking and Powertrain Grade Braking (STD) (Included and only available with (L3B) TurboMax engine. Requires (AZ3) front 40/20/40 split-bench seats.)
	Rear axle, 3.42 ratio
	GVWR, 7000 lbs. (3175 kg) (STD) (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab 4WD model and (L3B) TurboMax engine.)
	Push Button Start
	Automatic Stop/Start (Not available with (5W4) Special Services Package, (9C1) Police Pursuit Package or (FHS) E85 FlexFuel capability.)
	Transfer case, single speed electronic Autotrac with push button control (4WD models only)
	Four wheel drive
	Battery, heavy-duty 730 cold-cranking amps/80 Amp-hr, maintenance-free with rundown protection and retained accessory power
	Alternator, 220 amps (Included with (L3B) TurboMax engine, (VYU) Snow Plow Prep Package, (5W4) Special Service Package or (9C1) Police Pursuit Package.)
	Recovery hooks, front, frame-mounted, Black
	Frame, fully-boxed, hydroformed front section
	Suspension Package, Standard
	Steering, Electric Power Steering (EPS) assist, rack-and-pinion
	Brakes, 4-wheel antilock, 4-wheel disc with DURALIFE rotors
	Brake lining wear indicator
	Capless Fuel Fill
	Exhaust, single outlet
Exterior	
	Wheels, 17" x 8" (43.2 cm x 20.3 cm) Ultra Silver painted steel (STD)
	Tires, 255/70R17 all-season, blackwall (STD)

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 36 of 73 Page 12



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

Exterior	
	Tire, spare 255/70R17 all-season, blackwall (STD) (Included with (QBN) 255/70R17 all-season, blackwall tires
	Wheel, 17" x 8" (43.2 cm x 20.3 cm) full-size, steel spare
	Tire carrier lock, keyed cylinder lock that utilizes same key as ignition and door
	Bumpers, front, Black (semi-gloss)
	Bumpers, rear, Black (semi-gloss)
	CornerStep, rear bumper
	Cargo tie downs (12), fixed rated at 500 lbs per corner
	Headlamps, halogen reflector with halogen Daytime Running Lamps
	IntelliBeam, automatic high beam on/off
	Lamps, cargo area, cab mounted integrated with center high mount stop lamp, with switch in bank on left side of steering wheel (incandescent on Regular Cab models, LED on Crew Cab and Double Cab models)
	Taillamps with incandescent tail, stop and reverse lights
	Mirrors, outside manual, Black (Standard on Crew Cab and Double Cab models only. Not available on Regular Cab models.)
	Glass, solar absorbing, tinted
	Door handles, Black
	Tailgate and bed rail protection cap, top
	Tailgate, standard
	Tailgate, locking utilizes same key as ignition and door (Removed when (QT5) EZ Lift power lock and release tailgate is ordered.)
	Tailgate, gate function manual, no EZ Lift
Entertainment	
	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system 7" diagonal HD color touchscreen, AM/FM stereo, Bluetooth audio streaming for 2 active devices, voice command pass-through to phone, Wireless Apple CarPlay and Wireless Android Auto compatibility (STD)
	Sirius XM, delete (Can be upgraded to (U2K) SiriusXM.)
	Audio system feature, 6-speaker system (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Wireless phone projection for Apple CarPlay and Android Auto
	Bluetooth for phone, connectivity to vehicle infotainment system
	Wi-Fi Hotspot capable (Terms and limitations apply. See onstar.com or dealer for details.)
nterior	
	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench with covered armrest storage and under-seat storage (lockable) (STD)
	Seat trim, Vinyl

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 37 of 73 Page 13



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

Interior	
	Seat adjuster, driver 4-way manual
	Seat adjuster, passenger 4-way manual
	Seat, rear 60/40 folding bench (folds up), 3-passenger (includes child seat top tether anchor) (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Floor covering, rubberized-vinyl (Not available with LPO floor liners.)
	Steering wheel, urethane
	Steering column, Tilt-Wheel, manual with wheel locking security feature
	Steering column lock, electrical
	Instrument cluster, 6-gauge cluster featuring speedometer, fuel level, engine temperature, tachometer, voltage and oil pressure
	Driver Information Center, 3.5" diagonal monochromatic display
	Exterior Temperature Display located in radio display
	Compass located in instrument cluster
	Window, power front, drivers express up/down
	Window, power front, passenger express down
	Windows, power rear, express down (Not available with Regular Cab models.)
	Door locks, power
	Remote Keyless Entry, with 2 transmitters
	Cruise control, electronic with set and resume speed, steering wheel-mounted
	Power outlet, front auxiliary, 12-volt
	USB Ports, 2, Charge/Data ports located on instrument panel
	Air conditioning, single-zone manual
	Air vents, rear, heating/cooling (Not available on Regular Cab models.)
	Mirror, inside rearview, manual tilt
	Assist handles front A-pillar mounted for driver and passenger, rear B-pillar mounted
Safety-Mechanical	
	Automatic Emergency Braking
	Front Pedestrian Braking
	StabiliTrak, stability control system with Proactive Roll Avoidance and traction control, includes electronic trailer sway control and hill start assist
Safety-Exterior	
	Daytime Running Lamps with automatic exterior lamp control

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 38 of 73 Page 14



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

Safety-Interior	
	Airbags, Dual-stage frontal airbags for driver and front outboard passenger; Seat-mounted side-impact airbags for driver and front outboard passenger; Head-curtain airbags for front and rear outboard seating positions; Includes front outboard Passenger Sensing System for frontal outboard passenger airbag (Always use seat belts and child restraints. Children are safer when properly secured in a rear seat in the appropriate child restraint. See the Owner's Manual for more information.)
	OnStar services capable (See onstar.com for details and limitations. Services vary by model. Service plan required.)
	OnStar Basics (OnStar Fleet Basics for Fleet) Drive confidently with core OnStar services including remote commands, built-in voice assistance, real-time traffic and navigation, and Automatic Crash Response to help if you're in need. (Requires (UE1) OnStar. OnStar Basics includes remote commands, Navigation, Voice Assistance, and Automatic Crash Response, for eligible vehicles with compatible software. OnStar Basics is standard for 8 years; OnStar plan, working electrical system, cell reception and GPS signal required. OnStar links to emergency services. Service coverage varies with conditions and location. Service availability, features and functionality vary by device and software version. See onstar.com for details and limitations.)
	HD Rear Vision Camera
	Lane Keep Assist with Lane Departure Warning
	Following Distance Indicator
	Forward Collision Alert
	Rear Seat Reminder (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Rear Seat Belt Indicator (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Teen Driver a configurable feature that lets you activate customizable vehicle settings associated with a key fob, to help encourage safe driving behavior. It can limit certain available vehicle features, and it prevents certain safety systems from being turned off. An in-vehicle report card gives you information on driving habits and helps you to continue to coach your new driver
	Buckle to Drive prevents vehicle from being shifted out of Park until driver seat belt is fastened; times out after 20 seconds and encourages seat belt use, can be turned on and off in Settings menu
	Tire Pressure Monitoring System, auto learn includes Tire Fill Alert (does not apply to spare tire)

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 39 of 73 Page 15



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

#### **WARRANTY**

Warranty Note: <<< Preliminary 2026 Warranty >>>

Basic Years: 3

Basic Miles/km: 36,000
Drivetrain Years: 5
Drivetrain Miles/km: 60,000

Drivetrain Miles/km: 60,000

Drivetrain Note: Silverado TurboMax<sup>TM</sup> engines, 3.0L & 6.0L Duramax® Turbo-Diesel engines,

and certain commercial, government, and qualified fleet vehicles: 5 years/100,000 miles

Corrosion Years (Rust-Through): 6

Corrosion Years: 3

Corrosion Miles/km (Rust-Through): 100,000

Corrosion Miles/km: 36,000 Roadside Assistance Years: 5

Roadside Assistance Miles/km: 60,000

Roadside Assistance Note: Silverado TurboMax<sup>TM</sup> engines, 3.0L & 6.0L Duramax® Turbo-Diesel

engines, and certain commercial, government, and qualified fleet vehicles: 5 years/100,000 miles

Maintenance Note: First Visit: 12 Months/12,000 Miles

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 40 of 73 Page 16



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

### **Weight Ratings**

WEIGHT RATINGS									
Front Gross Axle Weight Rating:	3800 lbs								
Rear Gross Axle Weight Rating:	3800 lbs								
Gross Vehicle Weight Rating:	7100.00 lbs								

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 41 of 73 Page 17



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

### **Technical Specifications**

owertrain				
Transmission				
Drivetrain	Four Wheel Drive	Trans Order Code	MHT	
Trans Type	10	Trans Description Cont.	Automatic	
Trans Description Cont. Again	N/A	First Gear Ratio (:1)	4.70	
Second Gear Ratio (:1)	2.99	Third Gear Ratio (:1)	2.15	
Fourth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.77	Fifth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.52	
Sixth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.28	Reverse Ratio (:1)	4.87	
Clutch Size	N/A	Trans Power Take Off	N/A	
Final Drive Axle Ratio (:1)	N/A	Transfer Case Model	N/A	
Transfer Case Gear Ratio (:1), High	N/A	Transfer Case Gear Ratio (:1), Low	N/A	
Transfer Case Power Take Off	N/A	Seventh Gear Ratio (:1)	1.00	
Eighth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.85	Ninth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.69	
Tenth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.64			
<b>f</b> ileage				
EPA Fuel Economy Est - Hwy	19 (2025) MPG	Cruising Range - City	384.00 mi	
EPA Fuel Economy Est - City	16 (2025) MPG	Fuel Economy Est-Combined	17 (2025) MP	
Cruising Range - Hwy	456.00 mi	Estimated Battery Range	N/A	
Engine				
Engine Order Code	L84	Engine Type	Gas V8	
Displacement	5.3L/325	Fuel System	Direct Injection	
SAE Net Horsepower @ RPM	355 @ 5600	SAE Net Torque @ RPM	383 @ 4100	
Engine Oil Cooler	N/A			
Electrical				
Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (Primary)	730	Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (2nd)	N/A	
Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (3rd)	N/A	Maximum Alternator Capacity (amps)	170	
Cooling System				
Total Cooling System Capacity	N/A			

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 42 of 73 Page 18



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

nissions						
Tons/yr of CO2 Emissions @ 15K mi/year	8.7 (2025)	EPA Greenhouse Gas Score	3 (2025)			
assis						
eight Information						
Standard Weight - Front	0.00 lbs	Standard Weight - Rear	0.00 lbs			
Base Curb Weight	N/A	Gross Axle Wt Rating - Front	3800 lbs			
Gross Axle Wt Rating - Rear	3800 lbs	Curb Weight - Front	2845 lbs			
Curb Weight - Rear	1981 lbs	Option Weight - Front	0.00 lbs			
Option Weight - Rear	0.00 lbs	Reserve Axle Capacity - Front	955.00 lbs			
Reserve Axle Capacity - Rear	1819.00 lbs	As Spec'd Curb Weight	4826.00 lbs			
As Spec'd Payload	2274.00 lbs	Maximum Payload Capacity	2274.00 lbs			
Gross Combined Wt Rating	15000 lbs	Gross Axle Weight Rating	7600.00 lbs			
Curb Weight	4826.00 lbs	Reserve Axle Capacity	2774.00 lbs			
Total Option Weight	0.00 lbs	Payload Weight Front	0 lbs			
Payload Weight Rear	0 lbs	Gross Vehicle Weight Rating	7100.00 lbs			
ailering						
Dead Weight Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	5000 lbs	Dead Weight Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	500 lbs			
Wt Distributing Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	9300 lbs	Wt Distributing Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	930 lbs			
Fifth Wheel Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	8600 lbs	Fifth Wheel Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	2150 lbs			
Maximum Trailering Capacity	9400 lbs					
ame						
Frame Type	Box Ladder	Sect Modulus Rails Only	N/A			
Frame RBM	N/A	Frame Strength	N/A			
Frame Thickness	N/A					
uspension						
Suspension Type - Front	Independent coil- over-shock	Suspension Type - Rear	Solid Axle			
Spring Capacity - Front	N/A	Spring Capacity - Rear	N/A			

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 43 of 73 Page 19



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

uspension			
Axle Type - Front	N/A	Axle Type - Rear	N/A
Axle Capacity - Front	N/A	Axle Capacity - Rear	N/A
Axle Ratio (:1) - Front	3.23	Axle Ratio (:1) - Rear	3.23
Shock Absorber Diameter - Front	N/A	Shock Absorber Diameter - Rear	N/A
Stabilizer Bar Diameter - Front	1.30 in	Stabilizer Bar Diameter - Rear	N/A
res			
Front Tire Order Code	RC5	Rear Tire Order Code	RC5
Spare Tire Order Code	RHM	Front Tire Size	LT265/70R1
Rear Tire Size	LT265/70R17C	Spare Tire Size	LT265/70R1
Front Tire Capacity	N/A	Rear Tire Capacity	N/A
Spare Tire Capacity	N/A	Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Front	N/A
Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Rear	N/A	Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Spare	N/A
heels			
Front Wheel Size	17 x 8 in	Rear Wheel Size	17 x 8 in
Spare Wheel Size	17 x 8 in	Front Wheel Material	Steel
Rear Wheel Material	Steel	Spare Wheel Material	Steel
eering			
Steering Type	Electric Rack & Pinion	Steering Ratio (:1), Overall	N/A
Steering Ratio (:1), On Center	N/A	Steering Ratio (:1), At Lock	N/A
Turning Diameter - Curb to Curb	46.3 ft	Turning Diameter - Wall to Wall	N/A
rakes			
Brake Type	Pwr	Brake ABS System	4-Wheel
Brake ABS System (Second Line)	N/A	Disc - Front (Yes or )	Yes
Diag Daar (Vac ar )	Yes	Front Brake Rotor Diam x Thickness	13 x 1.18 in
Disc - Rear (Yes or )			

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 44 of 73 Page 20



[Fleet] 2026 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 (CK10543) 4WD Crew Cab 147" Work Truck ( ✓ Complete )

hassis			
uel Tank			
Fuel Tank Capacity, Approx	24 gal	Aux Fuel Tank Capacity, Approx	N/A
Fuel Tank Location	N/A	Aux Fuel Tank Location	N/A
imensions			
nterior Dimensions			
Passenger Capacity	6	Front Head Room	43.03 in
Front Leg Room	44.53 in	Front Shoulder Room	66.02 in
Front Hip Room	61.18 in	Second Head Room	40.12 in
Second Leg Room	43.4 in	Second Shoulder Room	65.16 in
Second Hip Room	60.24 in		
Exterior Dimensions			
Wheelbase	147.4 in	Length, Overall w/o rear bumper	N/A
Length, Overall w/rear bumper	N/A	Length, Overall	231.88 in
Width, Max w/o mirrors	81.24 in	Height, Overall	75.51 in
Overhang, Front	N/A	Overhang, Rear w/o bumper	N/A
Front Bumper to Back of Cab	N/A	Cab to Axle	N/A
Cab to End of Frame	N/A	Ground to Top of Load Floor	N/A
Ground to Top of Frame	N/A	Frame Width, Rear	N/A
Ground Clearance, Front	8.08 in	Ground Clearance, Rear	8.08 in
Body Length	0.00 ft	Cab to Body	N/A
Cargo Area Dimensions			
Cargo Box Length @ Floor	69.92 in	Cargo Box Width @ Top, Rear	N/A
Cargo Box Width @ Floor	71.4 in	Cargo Box Width @ Wheelhousings	50.63 in
Cargo Box (Area) Height	22.4 in	Tailgate Width	N/A
Cargo Volume	62.9 ft <sup>3</sup>	Ext'd Cab Cargo Volume	N/A

Data Version: 26094. Data Updated: Jul 29, 2025 6:49:00 PM PDT.

Jul 30, 2025 25-1395 F 45 of 73 Page 21

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

## **Winner Chevrolet**

1624 S Canyon Way Colfax, Ca 95713 (916) 509-8597 **To:** Nathan Haynes El Dorado County 2443 Headington road Placerville, Ca 95667 (530) 642-4900 **DATE** February 12, 2025 **Quotation #** D4717

Prepared by: David Brewer

**Comments or special instructions:** Vehicle build and options are in additional pages. **State Contract # 1-22-23-20D** 

		AMOUNT			
2025/2026 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD	4WD Double Ca	b 162" Work Truck		\$	44,765.00
Upgrade to 4wd Double cab				\$	5,140.00
Options				\$	12,113.00
Service body upfit (see specs)				\$	25,425.00
2 Extra keys/fobs				\$	900.00
think DI.					
**** Please review, sign, a  **** specs with the PO o  ****Shipping charge added for delive	or the vehicle w	vill not be ordere	ed. ****		
			Subtotal	\$	88,343.00
			DOC Fee	\$	85.00
(Order Acknowledgment Signatur	re) (Date)	-	Γaxable Subtotal:	\$	88,428.00
	Tax Rate(Su	ubject to change):	7.250%	\$	6,411.03
CA Tire Fee: \$1.75 / Per Tire			Tire Fee:		\$8.75
			Delivery Charge:	\$	150.00
			Total:	\$	94,997.78

If you have any questions concerning this quotation, contact David Brewer at 916-509-8597 or email at Dbrewer@Lasherauto.com

THANK YOU FOR YOUR BUSINESS!



							CUSTOME	R NO:	WINCHE	V
S WINNER CHEVROLET S WINNER CHEVROLET S WINNER CHEVROLET 7220 FAWN WAY I SACRAMENTO, CA 95823 P Elk Grove, CA 95757										
CUST ORDER	NO		SHIP VI	A		TRUCK ETA		CUSTOMER NAI	ME C	USTOMER PHONE NO
			ROYA					DAVID BREWE	:R	
MAKE TRUCK	YEAR	MODEL	COLOR	(	CA DIM	AUX TANK CONFI	G	DEF TANK LOC	AXLE TYPE	
Chevy	25	CK30953	WHITE		56			l <sub>.</sub>	4X4 SRV	<u> </u>
STOCK NO.	V.I.N.	NO.		BED W		COMPT DEPTH	OA WIDTH	FUEL TYPE		CAB TYPE
				4	49	15	79	Gasoline		Extended
QTY		PA	RT NO./D	ESCRI	IPTION					
0 /S S	CAB/56" ****CAR  SP-NOTE SPECIAL ****NO C  SP-NOTE SPECIAL	NOTE: CAB EXTENSION****NO	R DROP CH IITE**** AN MOUNT	ENSIO	/DBL	RB SIDE VO				



							CUSTO	MER	NO:	WINCH	HEV
O 8575 LA D ATTN: I Elk Gro	O 8575 LAGUNA GROVE DRIVE H 7220 FAWN WAY I SACRAMENTO, CA 95823										
CUST ORDE	R NO		SHIP VI	A		TRUCK ETA			CUSTOMER NAM	ΛE	CUSTOMER PHONE NO
			ROYAL						DAVID BREWE		
MAKE TRUCK	YEAR	MODEL	COLOR	C.	A DIM	AUX TANK CONFIG	3		DEF TANK LOC	AXLE TY	YPE
Chevy	25	CK30953	WHITE	50	-					4X4 SF	RW(OEM)
STOCK NO.	V.I.N	. NO.							1		CAB TYPE
				4	.9	15	79	'9 ——	Gasoline		Extended
QTY		P/	ART NO./DI	ESCRII	PTION						
	A9 15 79 Gasoline Extended  OTY PART NO./DESCRIPTION  STREET SIDE VO CURB SIDE VO  1 40-VO-98-IML 40"H ROYAL BODY W/OPEN TOP LID WITH INTERNAL MASTER LOCK 98" SYSTEM FEATURING A TWIST HANDLE THAT CAN BE LOCKED WITH CUSTOMER SUPPLIED PADLOCK ENABLING ADDITIONAL SECURITY,ONE-KEY SOLUTION AUTOMOTIVE LOCK PKG, ALUMINUM LID COVERS, APPEARANCE PACKAGE, 8" RECESSED ROYAL BUMPER, LED LEGAL LIGHT PKG. REMOVABLE STORAGE BINS IN OPEN TOP COMPARTMENTS BOTH SIDES, 4 TIE DOWNS IN BED AREA.WEIGHT CERT. PAINTED WHITE AND INSTALLED.										



								CUSTO	OMER	R NO:	WINC	HEV	
S WINNER CHEVROLET S WINNER CHEVROLET Fig. 1220 FAWN WAY S WINNER CHEVROLET H 7220 FAWN WAY H 7220 FAWN WAY													
	ATTN: INEZ KNOX P Elk Grove, CA 95757												
Elk Gr CUST ORD			-/5/	SHIP VIA	Δ		TRUCK ETA			CUSTOMER NAM	лЕ I	CUSTO	MER PHONE NO
0001 0110	/LIVING						moonem					00010	MERT HONE NO
MAKE TRUC	кТ	YEAR	MODEL	ROYAL		A DIM	AUX TANK CONFI	<u> </u> G		DAVID BREWE	AXLE T	YPE	
Chevy	.   ,	25	CK30953	WHITE	5	6					171 81	RW(OE	ENA)
STOCK NO		V.I.N. N		TVIIII T	BED W		COMPT DEPTH	OA WII	DTH	FUEL TYPE	4/4 3		AB TYPE
					4	9	15	7	79	Gasoline		E	xtended
QTY			PA	ART NO./DE	ESCRI	PTION						ı	
			STREET S	SIDE VO		CUF	RB SIDE VO						
1	R-1	2-98-15	-ECC										
	EX.	T/CREV	W FORKLIFT ACCESS	SIBLE RACK	( 98"								
	***	**NO C	AB EXTENSION OVE	R CAB****									
1		10-001	70 DI UE 40 00 45										
	_		RS BLUE 40-32-15 EINCLUDES FROM TO	OP DOWN (	4)-3" &	(1)-5" HI	GH DRAWER						
	***	**DRAW	VERS INSTALLED FR	ONT/CURB	SIDE C	OMPAR	TMENT***						
2	602	021420											
	ALI	JMINU	M GRAB HANDLE										
		**MOUN ED/RAC	NTED REAR BODY BO CK***	OXES 1 EAC	CH S.S/	C.S TO I	HAVE ACCESS TO						



								CUSTO	OMEF	R NO:	WINC	HEV	
S WINN O 8575			OLET ROVE DRIVE				H 722	INER CH 0 FAWN	WAY				
D ATTN	I: INE	Z KNO	X				I SAC P	CRAMEN	ITO, C	CA 95823			
		CA 95	5757										
CUST ORE	DER N	0		SHIP VIA	١		TRUCK ETA			CUSTOMER NAM	ΛE	CUST	FOMER PHONE NO
				ROYAL						DAVID BREWE			
MAKE TRUC	K	YEAR	MODEL	COLOR	C.	A DIM	AUX TANK CONFI	G		DEF TANK LOC	AXLE T	YPE	
Chevy		25	CK30953	WHITE	50						4X4 SI		,
STOCK NO	Э.	1 .N.I.V	NO.		BED W		COMPT DEPTH	OA WII		FUEL TYPE			CAB TYPE
					4	.9	15	7	79	Gasoline			Extended
QTY			PA	ART NO./DE	SCRII	PTION							
			STREET S	SIDE VO		CUF	RB SIDE VO						
1	RT-	4-98M											
-	1		ABLE UTILITY COVE	R (MANUAL	) 98" U	TILITY B	ODY						
6	M-7	7											
	LE	D STRII	P LIGHTING (PER CC	MPARTMEN	NT)								
	**	***WIRE	ED TO UP-FITTER SV	VITCH***									
2	624	11-010											
		. WORI	KLAMP 4", (5) 3 WAT <sup>-</sup> S	Γ LED, 1200	LUMEN	NS, NOR	TH AM. SIG.						
			D TO UP-FITTER SW	/ITCH***MOL	JNTED	REAR F	ACING/UPPER						
	8	EAK LA	ADDER RACK***										



						CUSTOME	ER NO:	WINC	HEV
D ATTN:	AGUNA C	GROVE DRIVE OX			H 722	NNER CHEV 20 FAWN WA CRAMENTO	ΛΥ		
CUST ORDE	ER NO		SHIP VIA		TRUCK ETA		CUSTOMER NAI	ME	CUSTOMER PHONE NO
			ROYAL				DAVID BREWE		
MAKE TRUCK	YEAR	MODEL	COLOR	CA DIM	AUX TANK CONFI	G	DEF TANK LOC	AXLE TY	YPE
Chevy	25	CK30953	WHITE	56				4X4 SI	RW(OEM)
STOCK NO.	. V.I.N.	. NO.	BE	ED WIDTH	COMPT DEPTH	OA WIDTH			CAB TYPE
				49	15	79	Gasoline		Extended
QTY		P/	ART NO./DES	CRIPTION					
		STREET	SIDE VO	CL	JRB SIDE VO				
1		E BODY/COMBO CLAS ND HITCH INSERT, 16			1/2" RECEIVER				
		OT EXCEED VEHICLE	: MANUFACTUI	RER'S REC	OMMENDED				
1	H-4 7 BLADE	:/ 4 PIN TRAILER CON	NECTOR						
1 CAMGM CAMERA GM ***NOT FOR CHASSIS 360 DEGREE CAMERA OPTION**** ***CHASSIS MUST BE EQUIPPED WITH FACTORY REAR VIEW CAMERA PROVISIONS***									



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)





Note:Photo may not represent exact vehicle or selected equipment.

[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck



This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

25-1395 F 52 of 73 Feb 12, 2025 Page 1



## **Table of Contents**

- · Vehicle Image
- Dealership Information
- · Window Sticker
- Selected Model and Options
- Standard Equipment
- · Weight Rating
- Technical Specifications

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 53 of 73 Page 2

# Winner Chevrolet / Elk Grove Auto Group Prepared By:

Winner Chevrolet / Elk Grove Auto Group

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 54 of 73 Page 3



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

#### **Window Sticker**

#### **SUMMARY**

[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck

MSRP:\$51,200.00

Interior:Jet Black, Vinyl seat trim

Exterior 1:Summit White

Exterior 2:No color has been selected.

Engine, Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8, B20-Diesel compatible

Transmission, Allison 10-speed automatic

#### **OPTIONS**

.0.10			
CODE	MODEL		MSRP
CK30953	[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck		\$51,200.00
	OPTIONS		
1WT	Work Truck Preferred Equipment Group		\$0.00
5N5	Rear Camera Kit		\$73.00
9J4	Bumper, rear, delete	Inc.	
9L7	Upfitter switch kit, (5)		\$150.00
AZ3	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench		\$0.00
BHP	Winter Grille Cover	Inc.	
C49	Defogger, rear-window electric		\$225.00
DD8	Mirror, inside rearview auto-dimming	Inc.	
DWI	Mirrors, outside power-adjustable vertical trailering with heated and auto-dimming upper glass		\$660.00
FPF	DPF, diesel particulate filter, manual regeneration		\$250.00
GAZ	Summit White		\$0.00
GU6	Rear axle, 3.42 ratio	Inc.	
H2G	Jet Black, Vinyl seat trim		\$0.00
IOR	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system, 7" diagonal HD color touchscreen, AM/FM stereo		\$0.00
JGS	GVWR, 12,150 lbs. (5511 kg) with single rear wheels		\$0.00
K05	Engine block heater	Inc.	
K40	Exhaust brake	Inc.	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 55 of 73 Page 4



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

KI4	Power outlet, interior, 120-volt		\$150.00
KW5	Alternator, 220 amps	Inc.	
L5P	Engine, Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8, B20-Diesel compatible		\$9,990.00
MGM	Transmission, Allison 10-speed automatic	Inc.	
NQH	Transfer case, two-speed active		\$200.00
NZZ	Skid Plates	Inc.	
PYT	Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm) painted steel		\$0.00
QF6	Tires, LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall		\$0.00
RVQ	LPO, Black tubular assist steps, 6" rectangular		\$795.00
SFW	Back-up alarm calibration	Inc.	
SRW	Single Rear Wheels		\$0.00
VK3	License plate kit, front		\$0.00
VQ2	Fleet Processing Option		\$0.00
VYU	Snow Plow Prep/Camper Package		\$150.00
YF5	Emissions, California state requirements		\$0.00
ZLQ	WT Fleet Convenience Package		\$0.00
ZW9	Pickup bed, delete		(\$910.00)
ZYG	Tire, spare LT275/70R18 all-terrain, blackwall		\$380.00
	Battery, heavy-duty dual 730 cold-cranking amps/70 Amp-hr	Inc.	
	Capped Fuel Fill	Inc.	
	SUBTOTAL		\$63,068.00
	Adjustments Total		\$0.00
	Destination Charge		\$1,995.00
	TOTAL PRICE		\$65,063.00

#### **FUEL ECONOMY**

Est City:N/A

Est Highway:N/A

Est Highway Cruising Range: N/A

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 56 of 73 Page 5



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Selected Mode	I and Options			
MODEL				
CODE	MODEL			
CK30953	2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD 4WD Double Cab 162" Work	Truck		
COLORS				
CODE	DESCRIPTION			
GAZ	Summit White			
BODY CODE				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
ZW9	Pickup bed, delete includes capped fuel fill, (SFW) Back-up alarm calibration, (9J4) rear bumper delete, (9L3) spare tire delete and spare tire carrier delete. (Requires long bed model and 17" or 18" wheels.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
REAR WHEEL CO	ONFIGURATION			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
SRW	Single Rear Wheels (STD)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
EMISSIONS				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
YF5	Emissions, California state requirements	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	
ENGINE				
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT	
L5P	Engine, Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8, B20-Diesel compatible	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

(470 hp [350.5 kW] @ 2800 rpm, 975 lb-ft of torque [1322 Nm] @ 1600 rpm) (Regular Cab model requires (PCV) WT Convenience

Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package.)

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 57 of 73 Page 6



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

TRANSMISSION			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
MGM	Transmission, Allison 10-speed automatic (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine. Not available with (PTO) Power Take-Off.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
GVWR			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
JGS	GVWR, 12,150 lbs. (5511 kg) with single rear wheels (Included and only available with CK30953 model and (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine. Requires single rear wheels.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
AXLE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
GU6	Rear axle, 3.42 ratio (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
PREFERRED EQUI	PMENT GROUP		
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
1WT	Work Truck Preferred Equipment Group includes standard equipment	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
WHEELS			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
PYT	Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm) painted steel (STD) (Requires single rear wheels.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
ΓIRES			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
QF6	Tires, LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall (STD) (Requires single rear wheels.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 58 of 73 Page 7



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

SPARE TIRE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
ZYG	Tire, spare LT275/70R18 all-terrain, blackwall (STD) (Included and only available with (QF6) LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall tires with (E63) Durabed, pickup bed single rear wheel models. Available to order when (ZW9) pickup bed delete and (QF6) LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall tires are ordered with single rear wheel models. Not available with dual rear wheels.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
PAINT			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
GAZ	Summit White	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
SEAT TYPE			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
AZ3	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench with covered armrest storage and under-seat storage (lockable) (STD)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
SEAT TRIM			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
H2G	Jet Black, Vinyl seat trim	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
RADIO			
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
IOR	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system, 7" diagonal HD color touchscreen, AM/FM stereo Bluetooth audio streaming for 2 active devices, voice command pass-through to phone, Wireless Apple CarPlay and Wireless Android Auto compatibility (STD)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 59 of 73 Page 8

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - PACKAGE					
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT		
ZLQ	WT Fleet Convenience Package includes (QT5) EZ Lift power lock and release tailgate (Requires a Fleet or Government Sales order. Requires (PQA) WT/CX Safety Package and (DWI) trailer mirrors when (ZW9) pickup bed delete is not ordered. Not available with (PCV) WT Convenience Package. Requires (DBG), (DLN) or (DWI) mirrors on Crew or Double Cabs and (DLN) or (DWI) mirrors on Regular Cabs when ordered with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
VYU	Snow Plow Prep/Camper Package includes (KW5) 220-amp alternator, includes increased front GAWR on Heavy Duty models, (NZZ) skid plates (transfer case and oil pan), pass through dash grommet hole and roof emergency light provisions. Contact GM Upfitter Integration at www.gmupfitter.com for plow installation details and assistance. Note: if ordered for Camper usage, recommend ordering (UY2) Trailering wiring provisions (Requires 4WD model. Upgradeable to (KHF) Dual alternators (220-amp primary, 170-amp auxiliary). Included with (ANQ) Alaskan Snow Plow Special Edition. Not available with (F60) Heavy Duty Front Spring/Camper Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 60 of 73 Page 9



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

ADDITIONAL EQUI	PMENT - MECHANICAL		
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT
K05	Engine block heater (Included with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo- Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
FPF	DPF, diesel particulate filter, manual regeneration customer regeneration will not be allowed until the DPF load percentage has reached 100% full and a driver information center (DIC) message has been shown (Requires a Fleet or Government Sales order. Requires (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
NQH	Transfer case, two-speed active electronic Autotrac with push button control (Requires a Fleet or Government Sales order and 4WD.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
	Battery, heavy-duty dual 730 cold-cranking amps/70 Amp-hr maintenance-free with rundown protection and retained accessory power (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo -Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
KW5	Alternator, 220 amps (Included with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo- Diesel V8 engine or (VYU) Snow Plow Prep/Camper Package. Free flow on (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
NZZ	Skid Plates protect the oil pan, front axle and transfer case (Included with (Z71) Z71 Off-Road Package or (VYU) Snow Plow Prep/Camper Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
K40	Exhaust brake (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs
	Capped Fuel Fill (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine or (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

25-1395 F 61 of 73 Page 10 Feb 12, 2025

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (

( ✓ Complete )
----------------

ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - EXTERIOR					
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT		
9J4	Bumper, rear, delete (Included and only available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
ВНР	Winter Grille Cover (Included and only available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
DWI	Mirrors, outside power-adjustable vertical trailering with heated and auto-dimming upper glass lower convex mirrors, turn signal indicators, puddle lamps, perimeter lighting, auxiliary lighting, power folding/manual extending (extends 3.31" [84.25mm]) (Requires (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package. Includes (DD8) auto-dimming rearview mirror. (DD8) auto-dimming mirror will be upgraded to (DRZ) Rear Camera Mirror or (DRC) Partial video display rearview mirror when (UVO) Bed View Camera is ordered.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
VK3	License plate kit, front (will be shipped to orders with ship-to states that require front license plate)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		

ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - INTERIOR						
CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT			
9L7	Upfitter switch kit, (5) Provides 3-30 amp and 2-20 amp configurable circuits to facilitate installation of aftermarket electrical accessories. Kit with all required parts will be shipped loose with the truck for installation by the dealer or upfitter at customer expense. Installation instructions and technical assistance available at www.gmupfitter.com.	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs			
KI4	Power outlet, interior, 120-volt (400 watts shared with (KC9) bed mounted power outlet) (Requires (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs			
C49	Defogger, rear-window electric (Included with (PCV) WT Convenience Package.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs			
DD8	Mirror, inside rearview auto-dimming (Included and only available with (DWI) trailer mirrors.	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs			
SFW	Back-up alarm calibration This calibration will allow installation of an aftermarket back-up alarm by disabling rear perimeter lighting (Included with (ZW9) pickup bed delete. Not available with (8S3) back-up alarm or (UY2) trailer wire provisions.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs			

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 62 of 73 Page 11

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

ADDIT	ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - SAFETY-INTERIOR					
C	CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT		
5	5N5	Rear Camera Kit Kit includes camera, fixed position bracket & 19 ft cable with attachment clips. Rear camera radio calibration provided from the factory. See Upfitter Integration Bulletin for installation instructions at www.gmupfitter.com (Requires (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
ADDIT	ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - LPO					
C	CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT		
R	RVQ	LPO, Black tubular assist steps, 6" rectangular (dealer-installed) (Not available with any other assist steps.)	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		
ADDITIONAL EQUIPMENT - OTHER						
C	CODE	DESCRIPTION	FRONT WEIGHT	REAR WEIGHT		
V	/Q2	Fleet Processing Option	0.00 lbs	0.00 lbs		

0.00 lbs

0.00 lbs

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

**Options Total** 

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 63 of 73 Page 12



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

### **Standard Equipment**

Standard Equip	
Package	
	Trailering Package includes trailer hitch, 7-pin connector and (CTT) Hitch Guidance (Deleted when (ZW9) pickup bed delete is ordered.)
Mechanical	
	Engine, 6.6L V8 with Direct Injection and Variable Valve Timing, gasoline (401 hp [299 kW] @ 5200 rpm, 464 lb-ft of torque [629 N-m] @ 4000 rpm) (STD)
	Transmission, Allison 10-speed automatic (STD) (Standard with (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine.)
	Rear axle, 3.73 ratio (STD) (Requires (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine. Not available with (L5P) Duramax 6.6L Turbo-Diesel V8 engine.)
	Durabed, pickup bed (STD)
	GVWR, 11,600 lbs. (5262 kg) with single rear wheels (STD) (Included and only available with CK30953 model with (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine with 18" or 20" wheels. Requires single rear wheels.)
	Push Button Start
	Air filter, heavy-duty
	Air filtration monitoring
	Transfer case, two-speed electronic shift with push button controls (Requires 4WD models.)
	Auto-locking rear differential
	Four wheel drive
	Cooling, external engine oil cooler
	Cooling, auxiliary external transmission oil cooler
	Battery, heavy-duty 720 cold-cranking amps/80 Amp-hr maintenance-free with rundown protection and retained accessory power (Included and only available with (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine.)
	Alternator, 170 amps (Requires (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine.)
	Trailer brake controller, integrated
	Recovery hooks, front, frame-mounted, Black
	Frame, fully-boxed, hydroformed front section and a fully-boxed stamped rear section
	Suspension Package
	Steering, Recirculating ball with smart flow power steering system
	Brakes, 4-wheel antilock, 4-wheel disc with DURALIFE rotors
	Brake lining wear indicator
	Capless Fuel Fill (Requires (L8T) 6.6L V8 gas engine. Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Exhaust, single, side

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 64 of 73 Page 13



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Exterior	
	Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm) painted steel (STD) (Requires single rear wheels.)
	Tires, LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall (STD) (Requires single rear wheels.)
	Tire, spare LT275/70R18 all-terrain, blackwall (STD) (Included and only available with (QF6) LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall tires with (E63) Durabed, pickup bed single rear wheel models. Available to order when (ZW9) pickup bed delete and (QF6) LT275/70R18E all-terrain, blackwall tires are ordered with single rear wheel models. Not available with dual rear wheels.)
	Single Rear Wheels (STD)
	Tire carrier lock keyed cylinder lock that utilizes same key as ignition and door (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Bumpers, front, Black
	Bumpers, rear, Black
	BedStep, Black integrated on forward portion of bed on driver and passenger side (Deleted when (ZW9) pickup bed delete is ordered.)
	CornerStep, rear bumper
	Moldings, beltline, Black
	Cargo tie downs (12), fixed, rated at 500 lbs per corner (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Headlamps, halogen reflector with halogen Daytime Running Lamps
	IntelliBeam, automatic high beam on/off
	Taillamps, with incandescent tail, stop and reverse lights (Note: Trucks equipped with dual rear wheels will feature LED signature tail and stop lamps, with incandescent reverse lamp.)
	Lamps, cargo area cab mounted integrated with center high mount stop lamp, with switch in bank on left side of steering wheel
	Mirrors, outside high-visibility vertical trailering lower convex mirrors, manual-folding/extending (extends 3.31" [84.25mm]), molded in Black (Not included on Regular Cab models.)
	Mirror caps, Black
	Glass, solar absorbing, tinted
	Door handles, Black grained
	Tailgate, standard (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Tailgate and bed rail protection cap, top
	Tailgate, locking, utilizes same key as ignition and door (Upgraded to (QT5) EZ Lift power lock and release tailgate when (PCV) WT Convenience Package or (ZLQ) WT Fleet Convenience Package is ordered. Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Tailgate, gate function manual, no EZ Lift (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 65 of 73 Page 14



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Entertainment	
	Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment 3 system, 7" diagonal HD color touchscreen, AM/FM stereo Bluetooth audio streaming for 2 active devices, voice command pass-through to phone, Wireless Apple CarPlay and Wireless Android Auto compatibility (STD)
	Audio system feature, 6-speaker system (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Bluetooth for phone connectivity to vehicle infotainment system
	Wireless Phone Projection for Apple CarPlay and Android Auto
	Wi-Fi Hotspot capable (Terms and limitations apply. See onstar.com or dealer for details.)
Interior	
	Seats, front 40/20/40 split-bench with covered armrest storage and under-seat storage (lockable) (STD)
	Seat trim, Vinyl
	Seat adjuster, driver 4-way manual
	Seat adjuster, passenger 4-way manual
	Seat, rear 60/40 folding bench (folds up), 3-passenger (includes child seat top tether anchor) (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Floor covering, rubberized-vinyl (Not available with LPO floor liners.)
	Steering wheel, urethane
	Steering column, Tilt-Wheel, manual with wheel locking security feature
	Instrument cluster, 6-gauge cluster featuring speedometer, fuel level, engine temperature, tachometer, voltage and oil pressure
	Driver Information Center, 3.5" diagonal monochromatic display
	Exterior Temperature Display located in radio display
	Compass, located in instrument cluster
	Window, power front, drivers express up/down
	Window, power front, passenger express down
	Windows, power rear, express down (Not available with Regular Cab models.)
	Door locks, power
	Remote Keyless Entry with 2 transmitters
	Cruise control, electronic with set and resume speed, steering wheel-mounted
	Power outlet, front auxiliary, 12-volt
	USB Ports, 2, Charge/Data ports located on instrument panel
	Air conditioning, single-zone
	Air vents, rear, heating/cooling (Not available on Regular Cab models.)

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 66 of 73 Page 15



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Interior	
	Mirror, inside rearview, manual tilt
	Assist handles front A-pillar mounted for driver and passenger, rear B-pillar mounted
	Chevrolet Connected Access capable (Subject to terms. See onstar.com or dealer for details.)
Safety-Mechanical	
	Automatic Emergency Braking
	Front Pedestrian Braking
	StabiliTrak, stability control system with Proactive Roll Avoidance and traction control includes electronic trailer sway control and hill start assist
Safety-Exterior	
	Daytime Running Lamps with automatic exterior lamp control
Safety-Interior	
	Airbags, Dual-stage frontal airbags for driver and front outboard passenger; Seat-mounted side-impact airbags for driver and front outboard passenger; Head-curtain airbags for front and rear outboard seating positions; Includes front outboard Passenger Sensing System for frontal outboard passenger airbag (Always use seat belts and child restraints. Children are safer when properly secured in a rear seat in the appropriate child restraint. See the Owner's Manual for more information.)
	OnStar Services capable (See onstar.com for details and limitations. Services vary by model. Service plan required.)
	OnStar Basics (OnStar Fleet Basics for Fleet) Drive confidently with core OnStar services including remote commands, built-in voice assistance, real-time traffic and navigation, and Automatic Crash Response to help if you're in need. (OnStar Basics includes remote commands, Navigation, Voice Assistance, and Automatic Crash Response, for eligible vehicles with compatible software. For MY25 vehicles, OnStar Basics is standard for 8 years; OnStar plan, working electrical system, cell reception and GPS signal required. OnStar links to emergency services. Service coverage varies with conditions and location. Service availability, features and functionality vary by device and software version. See onstar.com for details and limitations.)
	HD Rear Vision Camera (Deleted when (ZW9) pickup bed delete is ordered.)
	Hitch Guidance dynamic single line to aid in trailer alignment for hitching (Deleted with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)
	Lane Departure Warning
	Following Distance Indicator
	Forward Collision Alert
	Rear Seat Reminder (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Indicator-Seat Belt WARNING, Rear Seat (Requires Crew Cab or Double Cab model.)
	Seat Belt Adjustable Guide Loops front row only (Included and only available on Crew Cab and Double Cab models.)

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 67 of 73 Page 16



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

#### Safety-Interior

Teen Driver a configurable feature that lets you activate customizable vehicle settings associated with a key fob, to help encourage safe driving behavior. It can limit certain available vehicle features, and it prevents certain safety systems from being turned off. An in-vehicle report card gives you information on driving habits and helps you to continue to coach your new driver

Buckle to Drive prevents vehicle from being shifted out of Park until driver seat belt is fastened; times out after 20 seconds and encourages seat belt use, can be turned on and off in Settings menu

Tire Pressure Monitoring System, auto learn includes Tire Fill Alert (does not apply to spare tire) (Not included on dual rear wheel models.)

#### **Processing-Other**

Trailering Information Label provides max trailer ratings for tongue weight, conventional, gooseneck and 5th wheel trailering (Not available with (ZW9) pickup bed delete.)

#### WARRANTY

Warranty Note: <<< Preliminary 2025 Warranty >>>

Basic Years: 3

Basic Miles/km: 36,000 Drivetrain Years: 5

Drivetrain Miles/km: 60,000

Drivetrain Note: 3.0L & 6.0L Duramax® Turbo-Diesel engines, and certain commercial, government, and

qualified fleet vehicles: 5 years/100,000 miles

Corrosion Years (Rust-Through): 6

Corrosion Years: 3

Corrosion Miles/km (Rust-Through): 100,000

Corrosion Miles/km: 36,000 Roadside Assistance Years: 5

Roadside Assistance Miles/km: 60,000

Roadside Assistance Note: 3.0L & 6.0L Duramax® Turbo-Diesel engines, and certain commercial, government,

and qualified fleet vehicles: 5 years/100,000 miles Maintenance Note: First Visit: 12 Months/12,000 Miles

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

25-1395 F 68 of 73 Feb 12, 2025 Page 17



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

### **Weight Ratings**

WEIGHT RATINGS		
Front Gross Axle Weight Rating:	6000 lbs	
Rear Gross Axle Weight Rating:	7250 lbs	
Gross Vehicle Weight Rating:	12150.00 lbs	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 69 of 73 Page 18



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

### **Technical Specifications**

16	reclinical opecinications			
Ро	wertrain			
Tı	ransmission			
	Drivetrain	Four Wheel Drive	Trans Order Code	MGM
	Trans Type	10	Trans Description Cont.	Automatic
	Trans Description Cont. Again	N/A	First Gear Ratio (:1)	4.54
	Second Gear Ratio (:1)	2.87	Third Gear Ratio (:1)	2.06
	Fourth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.72	Fifth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.48
	Sixth Gear Ratio (:1)	1.26	Reverse Ratio (:1)	4.54
	Clutch Size	N/A	Trans Power Take Off	N/A
	Final Drive Axle Ratio (:1)	N/A	Transfer Case Model	N/A
	Transfer Case Gear Ratio (:1), High	1.00	Transfer Case Gear Ratio (:1), Low	N/A
	Transfer Case Power Take Off	N/A	Seventh Gear Ratio (:1)	1.00
	Eighth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.85	Ninth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.69
	Tenth Gear Ratio (:1)	0.63		
М	ileage			
	EPA Fuel Economy Est - Hwy	N/A	Cruising Range - City	N/A
	EPA Fuel Economy Est - City	N/A	Fuel Economy Est-Combined	N/A
	Cruising Range - Hwy	N/A	Estimated Battery Range	N/A
E	ngine			
	Engine Order Code	L5P	Engine Type	Turbocharged Diesel V8
	Displacement	6.6L/-TBD-	Fuel System	Common-rail Direct Injection
	SAE Net Horsepower @ RPM	470 @ 2800	SAE Net Torque @ RPM	975 @ 1600
	Engine Oil Cooler	Yes		
El	lectrical			
	Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (Primary)	730	Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (2nd)	N/A
	Cold Cranking Amps @ 0° F (3rd)	N/A	Maximum Alternator Capacity (amps)	220

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 70 of 73 Page 19



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

owertrain			
Cooling System			
Total Cooling System Capacity	N/A		
/ehicle			
Emissions			
Tons/yr of CO2 Emissions @ 15K mi/year	N/A	EPA Greenhouse Gas Score	N/A
Chassis			
Weight Information			
Standard Weight - Front	0.00 lbs	Standard Weight - Rear	0.00 lbs
Base Curb Weight	N/A	Gross Axle Wt Rating - Front	6000 lbs
Gross Axle Wt Rating - Rear	7250 lbs	Curb Weight - Front	N/A
Curb Weight - Rear	N/A	Option Weight - Front	0.00 lbs
Option Weight - Rear	0.00 lbs	Reserve Axle Capacity - Front	N/A
Reserve Axle Capacity - Rear	N/A	As Spec'd Curb Weight	N/A
As Spec'd Payload	N/A	Maximum Payload Capacity	N/A
Gross Combined Wt Rating	30000 lbs	Gross Axle Weight Rating	13250.00 lbs
Curb Weight	N/A	Reserve Axle Capacity	N/A
Total Option Weight	0.00 lbs	Payload Weight Front	0 lbs
Payload Weight Rear	0 lbs	Gross Vehicle Weight Rating	12150.00 lbs
Trailering			
Dead Weight Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	5000 lbs	Dead Weight Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	500 lbs
Wt Distributing Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	20000 lbs	Wt Distributing Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	2000 lbs
Fifth Wheel Hitch - Max Trailer Wt.	21590 lbs	Fifth Wheel Hitch - Max Tongue Wt.	5398 lbs
Maximum Trailering Capacity	20000 lbs		
Frame			
Frame Type	Hydroformed	Sect Modulus Rails Only	N/A
Frame RBM	N/A	Frame Strength	N/A
Frame Thickness	N/A		

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 71 of 73 Page 20



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

Dhaasia			
Chassis			
Suspension			
Suspension Type - Front	Short/Long Arm	Suspension Type - Rear	Independent
Spring Capacity - Front	N/A	Spring Capacity - Rear	N/A
Axle Type - Front	N/A	Axle Type - Rear	N/A
Axle Capacity - Front	N/A	Axle Capacity - Rear	N/A
Axle Ratio (:1) - Front	3.42	Axle Ratio (:1) - Rear	3.42
Shock Absorber Diameter - Front	51 mm	Shock Absorber Diameter - Rear	51 mm
Stabilizer Bar Diameter - Front	1.38 in	Stabilizer Bar Diameter - Rear	N/A
Tires			
Front Tire Order Code	QF6	Rear Tire Order Code	QF6
Spare Tire Order Code	ZYG	Front Tire Size	LT275/70R18
Rear Tire Size	LT275/70R18	Spare Tire Size	LT275/70R18
Front Tire Capacity	N/A	Rear Tire Capacity	N/A
Spare Tire Capacity	N/A	Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Front	N/A
Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Rear	N/A	Revolutions/Mile @ 45 mph - Spare	N/A
Wheels			
Front Wheel Size	18 x -TBD- in	Rear Wheel Size	18 x -TBD- in
Spare Wheel Size	18 x -TBD- in	Front Wheel Material	Steel
Rear Wheel Material	Steel	Spare Wheel Material	N/A
Steering			
Steering Type	Pwr Recirculating Ball	Steering Ratio (:1), Overall	N/A
Steering Ratio (:1), On Center	N/A	Steering Ratio (:1), At Lock	N/A
Turning Diameter - Curb to Curb	53.9 ft	Turning Diameter - Wall to Wall	N/A
Brakes			
Brake Type	Pwr	Brake ABS System	4-Wheel
Brake ABS System (Second Line)	N/A	Disc - Front (Yes or )	Yes
Disc - Rear (Yes or )	Yes	Front Brake Rotor Diam x Thickness	14 x 1.6 in

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 72 of 73 Page 21



[Fleet] 2025 Chevrolet Silverado 3500HD (CK30953) 4WD Double Cab 162" Work Truck (✓ Complete)

assis			
rakes			
Rear Brake Rotor Diam x Thickness	14.1 x 1.3 in	Drum - Rear (Yes or )	N/A
Rear Drum Diam x Width	N/A		
uel Tank			
Fuel Tank Capacity, Approx	36 gal	Aux Fuel Tank Capacity, Approx	N/A
Fuel Tank Location	N/A	Aux Fuel Tank Location	N/A
nensions			
terior Dimensions			
Passenger Capacity	6	Front Head Room	43.03 in
Front Leg Room	44.54 in	Front Shoulder Room	66.02 in
Front Hip Room	61.18 in	Second Head Room	39.88 in
Second Leg Room	35.24 in	Second Shoulder Room	64.88 in
Second Hip Room	60.24 in		
xterior Dimensions			
Wheelbase	162.48 in	Length, Overall w/o rear bumper	N/A
Length, Overall w/rear bumper	N/A	Length, Overall	N/A
Width, Max w/o mirrors	81.85 in	Height, Overall	80.87 in
Overhang, Front	N/A	Overhang, Rear w/o bumper	N/A
Front Bumper to Back of Cab	N/A	Cab to Axle	55.24 in
Cab to End of Frame	N/A	Ground to Top of Load Floor	N/A
Ground to Top of Frame	N/A	Frame Width, Rear	N/A
Ground Clearance, Front	11.18 in	Ground Clearance, Rear	11.18 in
Body Length	0.00 ft	Cab to Body	N/A
argo Area Dimensions			
Cargo Box Length @ Floor	N/A	Cargo Box Width @ Top, Rear	N/A
Cargo Box Width @ Floor	N/A	Cargo Box Width @ Wheelhousings	N/A
Cargo Box (Area) Height	N/A	Tailgate Width	N/A
dargo box (rilida) Holgini		3	

This document contains information considered Confidential between GM and its Clients uniquely. The information provided is not intended for public disclosure. Prices, specifications, and availability are subject to change without notice, and do not include certain fees, taxes and charges that may be required by law or vary by manufacturer or region. Performance figures are guidelines only, and actual performance may vary. Photos may not represent actual vehicles or exact configurations. Content based on report preparer's input is subject to the accuracy of the input provided.

Data Version: 24697. Data Updated: Feb 11, 2025 6:45:00 PM PST.

Feb 12, 2025 25-1395 F 73 of 73 Page 22